
Brisbane Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the month is 

Appreciation                                                          

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

 Newsletter 
CAN YOU MAKE A SCARECROW? 

We will be holding our annual  
scarecrow festival on  

Wednesday 19th October. 
Please make a scarecrow with your 
grown-ups at home and bring into 

school the morning of the 19th  
October. Then come and see them all 
in the afternoon at 2pm and vote for 

your favourite.  
Tea, coffee and cold drinks will be available. 

Also if you know any parents with children that would be 
starting school in 2023 invite them along they can have a 

look around the school.  

Draw and Doodle Day—Tuesday 11th October 

 

Children can dress up in their  

favourite dressing up outfit 

Parents and welcome to come into 

school at 2.30pm, go into their child’s 

class and take part in art  

activities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have created artwork for Tesco Extra in memory of Her  

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Pop along to Tesco and have a look. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE   PE  

Y2    PE PE 

If your child has whiteboard pen on their uniform please 
soak in cold water we have been told by the Company who 
supply them that is the best way to remove the marks. 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE kit on 
the day of PE, with your hoodie or 
school jumper,  
joggers, leggings or shorts if warm 
and a t-shirt.  Hoodies with the 
school logo can be bought from 
Identity. Please remove any  
jewellery. 

For our Harvest collection this year we will be 
placing a box outside the front  

entrance for toiletries, these will then be given 
to Women’s Community Matters. 

If you can make a donation that would be lovely 
and we appreciate all your support. 

School opens at 8.50am each day and  

finishes at 3pm 

Boobook and Snowy Owls Gate—next to the front  

entrance door, the children come in and leave through 

this gate 

Elf and Eagle Owls Gate—the side of school to the left, 

the children come in and leave through this gate 

Tawny Owls—come in through the main  

Entrance door and leave through the gate on Bath Street 

(through the playground) 

Dates for the diary 

October Half Term— 
Monday 24th October 

Return to school-Monday 31st October 

Break up for Christmas- 
Tuesday 20th December 

Return to school  
Wednesday 4th January 

If you think you maybe entitled to help with  
uniform, free milk and holiday vouchers  

(*free school meals also included)  
please click the link below 

https://cumbria.gov.uk/
childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/

freeschoolmeals.asp 
*Just a reminder all infant school meals are free but 

you could be entitled to more!! 

We have a new phonics scheme 
Bug Club 

You will have received information  
regarding this at your parent  
appointment. If you need more  

information it is available on our website! 

https://www.brisbanepark.cumbria.sch.uk

Mrs Ripley will be 

retiring on Friday 

21st October.  

She has been at 

Brisbane Park for 

9 years and we 

are all going to 

miss her so much.  

We wish her a long and happy retirement. 


